
MVSUA General Membership Minutes 
February 18th 2018 

4:05pm Corvallis High School 
Room 204 

 
Introductions: 
 
The board and members introduced themselves with their years of experience. 
 
President: 
 
Welcomed and discussed agendas and expectations of please stop having more than one conversation 
at a time this year.  
 
Treasurers Report: 
 
Dues this will start to be collected next week. At this time we are holding off on the dues collection as 
the board has to reconsider the fees due to the actual cost of running the association. 
 
$109.75 in General Checking 
$335.9 in Payroll 
$10,483.65 in Savings 
 
Commissioners Report: 
 
Shields are not showing up appropriately on Arbiter if you having issues with them please contact Keet.  
 
You must complete the concussion course online otherwise the MVSUA cannot assign you games.  
 
Heavy Dates as of now, March 14th, March 20th, March 21st and March 23rd  
 
Currently have 29 registered umpires please recruit!  
 
All information that you could need is posted weekly on our website www.mvsuaumpires.com 
 
Keet went over the most missed questions on the test.  
 
 
New Business: 
 
Edward Trudell has been appointed by the board as our new member at large. If you have 
comments/concerns/questions please direct them towards Edward.  
 
We have loaner gear available for new umpires please contact Edward to check it out.  
 
 
 
 



Training: 
 
We did behind the mask questions that are posted to the website.  
 
Adam went over new rules and emphasis for the New Year. All information is posted to our website that 
you can download and review.  
 
Meeting Ended 5:30pm  
 
 


